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The last thing that Oregon taxpaying citizens want is 2025 rewritten as 3402, and 

then, even worse, ALLOWING THE MOST HATED GOVERNOR IN THE USA, TO 

SELECT THE HEAD OF ODOT!!  We are not stupid and we said NO and we meant 

NO, it doesn't matter what dress you want to put on it, it still is NOT what the public of 

this state wants!. 

 

Quit trying to pad your pockets with our hard earned tax dollars 


